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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

We are always looking for ways to improve the school environment for the 
children and during the holiday a new gazebo has been built in the 
playground. Over the next few weeks this is going to develop into a fantastic 
outdoor learning space and library for all the children to enjoy. We are also 
going to get the gardening club back up and running to do some planting for 
us there.  

The first event organised by our new parent group – a Spring Bingo evening- 
was a huge success. We were really pleased that so many families came 
along. Going forward, the group will be planning other activities for our 
children and families and it would be great for more parents to be part of 
this. Just let Mrs Nicholson or Mrs Brunyee know if you would like to join. 

After school clubs started again this week and our new scooter club for Key 
Stage 1 children was a real success. There are still places available to book on 
Arbor for some clubs if your child would like to join.  

On Thursday next week the school is being used as a polling station and so 
will be closed to the children. This will be our final INSET day this year. We 
will be open as usual on Friday.   

Enjoy the weekend,  

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Thur 2nd May – INSET day 
School closed for children 

Mon 6th May – May Day Bank 
Holiday 

Wed 8th May – Y2 visit to 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

W/B 13th May KS2 SATs 

Mon 20th May -Y1 visit to 
Sandal Beat Wood 

Thur 23rd May- Class photos 

Mon 27th- Fri 31st May -Half 
term 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions this 

week are Class 4! 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

 

      

Well done to our most 

regular home readers – 

Class 6 

          

 Congratulations to the children who 

have been noticed making excellent 

choices so far this term. They are:                                  

Danyaal, Albert, Alfie, Riley, 

Charlie, Lacey, Kohen, Lilly, 

Kendall, Harper, Aliza, Leo, Noah, 

Daisy, Regen, Zahra, Logan, 

George, Dexter, Leland, Liam and 

Hajrah 

They have enjoyed an additional 

playtime and snack this afternoon! 

Well done to the children who 
showed their excellent learning in 
celebration assembly this week 

Class 1 – Lilith 

Class 2 – Dennis 

Class 3 – Usmaan and Joyce 

Class 4 – Nicky 

Class 5 – Stanley 

Class  6 - Olivia 


